SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop and Finance Committee - May 24, 2016

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and Finance Committee meeting on
Tuesday, May 24, 2016 in the High School Library and Learning Commons. The meeting
began at approximately 6:35 pm.
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"Ms. Morrissey was absent,

Also in attendance: Catherine Messmer, Ruth Ellen Vaughn, Jeff Shedd, Mike Tracy, and Kelly Hasson

MINUTES

WORKSHOP

a. Legislative Sentiments (Senator Rebecca Millett & State Rep Kimberly Monaghan)
— Rescheduled to June 14 regular business meeting.
b. Strategic Plan update - 2015-2016 highlights and preview of 2016-17, including 3rd
Annual National Center for School Leadership Survey results.

— Ruth Ellen Vaughn and building principals reviewed highlights of strategic plan for
2015-2016, as well as goals/activities for 2016-2017.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Warrants were signed.

Adjourned 9:34 pm

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



